
 

Thank you for your support! 

 

We would like to thank you all for your involvement in the 2022 Lady & the Caddie 
Network on the Green Golf Classic supporting our Disabled American Veterans & 

Adaptive Life Programs. 

We are still in awe of the full experience of the day’s event! The turnout was great, we had 
humid yet beautiful weather, and the feedback we have received has been very 

encouraging. We have you all to thank for making it a day to remember! 

To the sponsors, we thank you for helping us to push forward on our mission. We are 
grateful to be able to create a greater impact to these well-deserved charitable 

organizations because of your commitment. 

To all our golfers & volunteers, we appreciate that you took a day to support. Your time is 
valuable, and we value all the positive energy! 

To the vendors, you did a phenomenal job showcasing your products and presenting a 
welcoming disposition. Your generous contribution made the day special for all. 

Last but certainly not least, thank you to the staff at Bear’s Best Atlanta! The team is by 
far some of the best we have ever worked with. 

We are looking forward to seeing you next year! 

With gratitude, 

Sandi Carothers & Cindy Chenier 

Lady & the Caddie 

Find videos and photos on our website & social media outlets 

Website: www.latc.golf   IG: Lady and the Caddie Facebook: Lady and the Caddie 

 

http://www.latc.golf/
https://www.instagram.com/ladyandthecaddie/
https://www.facebook.com/ladyandthecaddie

